
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you enjoyed AEiC 2021 

It surely was an interesting experience: the virtual platform took some getting used to, 

but it definitely allowed a fair amount of contact and interaction 

 

Thanks to the progress with the vaccination campaign, AEiC 2022 will 

return to the in-presence style 

We will however provide solutions for remote participation for those unable or 

unwilling to travel 

The in-presence program will be rich with social, cultural and touristic opportunities 

 

AEiC 2022 will take place in the week of 14-17 June, in Ghent, Belgium 

Flanders, very near the geographical centre of the town, 30 minutes from Brussels 

Place of a vibrant university (founded in 1817), but also with a very traditional look 

 

Looking forward to AEiC 2022 


